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The Ultimate Solution 
Partnership (TUSP) Limited 
Unit 7, Highpoint Business 
Village, Henwood 
Ashford 
TN24 8DH  

 

        

 

 
 
Department for Transport 
Great Minster House  
33 Horseferry Road 
London  
SW1P 4DR 

 
Web Site: www.dft.gov.uk 

 
 
4 June 2024

 Dear  

 
 Procurement Reference – TTWO0203 Rail Transformation Programme Safety Assurance  

 This agreement is made on 4 June 2024 

 
On behalf of the Secretary of State for Transport, I am writing regarding the agreement     made 
on 30 November 2022 between the Department for Transport (”the Employer”) and The 
Ultimate Solution Partnership Limited (“the Supplier”) regarding the above work package 
order. 

 
DfT are looking to take up the final extension option of 6 months as set out in the original 
agreement. The extension will     continue in accordance with the same terms and conditions as 
specified in the original agreement of 30 November 2022.   
 
This contract now been extended to conclude on 1 January 2025. The Contract Value will 
remain as £260,000 excluding VAT, with DfT under no obligation to spend the full amount.  

 
Please acknowledge receipt and acceptance of this letter by signing and returning a copy to me. 
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IN WITNESS WHEREOF the Parties have entered into the Agreement on the date written above. 

Position: Commercial Relationship Advisor 

On behalf of the Secretary of Department for Transport (Employer) 

and 




